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of expanding "certain departmefltal prQgrafls

projects involving position-, where French is the

iza4e of work".
Part of Mr. Drury's statement tollows:

...l outlined in my statemelit to the Miscellane-

Estimates Committee on Match 9 the Govern-

ý's policy of making bte Public Service pro-

sively more representative of the two major

aistic communities of Canada. In accordance with

policy, it is a basic goal of the Governmerlt to

ire equality of opportunity in lte Public Service

bot French-speakling and English8lpepkîing

adians.
1 went on 10 say that titis would be acbieved

-hl,itz nrcigressive identification of positions as

BENCII-SPEAKING GRADUATES

Service and <IeveIopme1nt of those already inilt".

1 noted that, to achieve these goals, Departments

would have to adopt carefuily elaborated rnanpower

developmeflt plans.

Thms program represents a step la the direction

of achievitig the objective of a more representative

Public Service. Specificaiy, the Governmetit pro-

posed to allocate $2 million among ten Departments

whiçh have submitted proposais for extending certain

programs which, at one and the same time, would

contribute to the realization of program objectives

and would involve positions in areas of lte Public

Service wliere French is normally used. The experi-

mental French-language units to which 1 made refer-

ence in my statement on Marcht 9 will not be involved

since none has yet been estabIiiliQd. 0f the 2176

positions, 128 will be administrative tr -,.Ps rnid

the balance will be junior positions in tlie social

science, biophysical scienices and applied science

fields.

It is proposed tha9t lte progran extenions in-

volved, and specifically, lte intes i~n lte ub

of positions in the Public Service, be financed out of

the contingeflcy fund.
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